
Sports Boosters Meeting Minutes:  September 24, 2018 
 
 
Present:  Ben Neadom, Cheryl Clancy, Randy Durocher, Katie Stroh, Cori Taylor, Karen Whalen, Bill Heselden,  
     Debbie Rapp 
 
Started meeting:  7:02 pm 
 
Last Meeting Minutes:  Approved by:  Cori Taylor                                                  
         Seconded by:   Katie Stroh 
 
Treasury Report: 

- $39,000 with updated report given on 11/2/18 
 

Sports Boosters Athlete of the Month: 
- Should have by the end of the week  

 
Communities Kickin’ Cancer: 

- Waiting for official amount.   Update:  official amount is $11,000 
- Large check will be ordered when we get official made payable to 
- Will have presentation date soon 

 
Concession Stand Cleanup: 

- Everything moved into school ready for winter sports 
- Donation sheets will go out first week of practice 
- Looking for new cocoa machine/perculator 
- New griddle was purchased.  Thank you, Deb! 

 
Winter Concessions: 

-  Debbie Rapp will be in charge of Volleyball 
- Someone is needed for Basketball 
- Bill Heselden will help 
- Mercantile will provide Mac & Cheese and Chili  
- For concessions Sports Boosters will buy all candy to sell 
- Need to find someone to get Candy  

 
Basketball Program: 

- Kathy has agreed to do sponsorship page  
- Coaches need to provide line-up for every game 
- If this is a problem, Bill Heselden said he would talk to Tim Ryan 

 
Sound System: 

- Received a letter stating that the sound system was poor and could not be heard 
- Bill Heselden will look into what need to be done (IFB) 
- We will definitely do something to improve quality for next year 
- Bill Heselden will talk to Tim Ryan about extending Tech to sports 

  
 



Newsletter: 
- Big congratulations to our boys and girls soccer teams for an outstanding soccer season.  Both 

teams made it to sectionals and we couldn’t be prouder of your success.  Congratulations to the 
coaches and to all the players!  Well done! 

- Congratulation to our October Sports Boosters Athletes of the Month Girls Soccer player Lily 
Gorman and Boys Soccer player Jameson Andrews.  Lily is a great player who works hard on and off 
the field.  She was named 1st team All-League and All-Section 3 Class D Team.  Lily was the fastest 
player on the field all season.  Congratulations Lily!   Jameson Andrews was team captain and 
helped lead the team to a 17-2 final record.  This was one of Jameson’s best seasons scoring 19 
goals and tallying 19 assists.  Congratulations Jamey!    “Insert photos here” 

- Sports Boosters is looking for volunteers to work our concession stands for the winter sports 
season.  We will also be sending home donation forms with your student athletes for the winter 
season.  As always, Sports Boosters appreciates the amount of time you volunteer and all of your 
donations.  Without your help we would not be able to help our athletic programs and teams.  
Thank you! 

- Another way to support the F-P Sports Boosters is to return your cans and bottles to Fabius Bottle 
& Can, tell them you want the money to go to F-P Sports Boosters. 

- Sports Boosters welcomes new members!  We would love to have some new people, with great 
ideas join our team in supporting Fabius-Pompey Sports and our Athletes.  Please contact Ben 
Neadom or Cheryl Clancy. 

- Be sure to check out Sports Boosters Website at fpsportsboosters.org and catch up on our latest 
news online or sign up to volunteer. 

- Like us on Face book; fabius-pompey sports boosters 
- Get your new Falcon gear, contact Deb Rapp at deb.rapp@gmail.com  
- Engraved pavers are still available for purchase!  Visit our website; fpsportsboosters.org for more 

information. 
  
 

 
Next meeting:  Monday, November 26, 2018 @ 7:00pm MS/HS Cafeteria 
Meeting Adjourned:  7:50 pm 

mailto:deb.rapp@gmail.com

